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Roy Hill Infrastructure Segregation Arrangements 
 
APPROVAL AND PUBLICATION 

 

The ERA has approved Segregation Arrangements provided by Roy Hill Infrastructure (RHI) 
following the Authority’s Final Decision on the arrangements proposed by RHI in June 2016. 

 

RHI’s Segregation Arrangements are published on the ERA’s website. 

 

The ERA published its final decision on 7 April 2017.  A draft decision was published on 
9 February 2017 and the ERA sought comment on both RHI’s proposed Segregation 
Arrangements and the ERA’s draft decision.  

 

RHI provided a submission in response to the draft decision and this submission is published 
on the ERA’s website.  The Pilbara Infrastructure provided a submission in response to RHI’s 
proposal and this submission is also published on the ERA’s website. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 
Jeremy Threlfall     Sinéad Mangan 
Phone: 08 6557 7900     Work: 08 6557 7912 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Mobile: 0428 859 826 
       Email: communications@erawa.com.au 

 

https://www.erawa.com.au/rail/rail-access/roy-hill-infrastructure-pty-ltd
mailto:%20records@erawa.com.au
mailto:communications@erawa.com.au

